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Comments: I would like to let my opinion be known concerning the free roaming feral horses in the Heber area of

the national forest.  I believe feral horses have no place in the wildlife management plan and are not beneficial to

the health of the native  plants and wildlife of the forest.  I believe the forest would be best served by the

complete removal of the feral horses, and save that, by limiting their presence to the recommended number and

location designated by the Forest Service.  Thank you.


